
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: American Council of Life Insurers 

Affiliation: Industry Advisory Committee

Contact Email: waynemehlman@acli.com

Contact Phone Number: (202) 624-2135

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: We request that the Compact 

develop new uniform standards for paid family leave (PFL) insurance products, 
including riders. 

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: Following the adoption of NCOIL's Paid Family Leave (PFL) 
Insurance Model, there has been increased state activity to adopt or recognize PFL as 
a new line of insurance in which any insurer licensed to transact life insurance or 
disability income insurance may also provide coverage for PFL.  Similarly, many 
carriers are looking to provide this new coverage through either a standalone product 



or as a rider but cannot do so under current Uniform Standards.  Several Compacting 
States already allow for PFL coverage.  We would recommend that the development of 
PFL standards be fashioned after the NCOIL Model.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? Unknown


